
To Whomever This Concerns - I am writing to add my 
voice to a growing and passionate community concern at 
the heartless lack of response from government to the 
immensely difficult and often quite tragic plight of 
the many young people with disabilities who are forced 
to live in desperately innapropriate accomodation such 
as aged care facilitie. 
 
Does no-one in government feel any compassion for 
these people? Has politics really become so 
self-serving that such a desperately needy, 
marginalised and powerless part of our society are 
being ignored because they are not a means for 
some-one to win votes?  
 
Please, surely, it's time to remember our humanity - 
some-one has to help, and this is how I want my taxes 
spent, not on keeping innocent families, who would be 
happy to work for a living, locked in detention 
centres. 
 




